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National 
Space Centre  

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

This term, Year 5 will be learning about Space and the Earth and beyond and, as part of this 
topic, we have organised an exciting trip to The National Space Centre in Leicester.         
This will take place on Thursday 27th February 2020. 
 

This is a fabulous award winning attraction and it will be an exciting link to our topic work on 
SPACE as it has its own Planetarium and lots of hands-on activities.  
 

More information can be found by visiting the National  
Space Centre’s Website at  www.spacecentre.co.uk 
 
 

The coach will be leaving school at 8:40am PROMPT and we  
would like the children in school at 8:20am.  
Unfortunately, as we are on a strict timescale we will not be  
able to wait for any latecomers.  We aim to arrive back at  
school at 4:30pm but if it is any earlier/later, a text message will be sent to you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children will need sensible walking shoes, school uniform and a warm coat.  There is a shop 
selling gifts and if your child would like to buy a small gift, they can bring no more than £5. 
 

The cost for this trip is £10 
 

The whole cost of this trip is £21.50 per child. However, school is willing to pay £11.50 
towards each child’s cost, so we are asking for a contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of 
the entrance fee and bus hire.  Payment should be paid online via your Parent Pay account or 
via Paypoint with your barcoded letter. 
 
 

Please note:  If your child needs an Asthma inhaler, he/she will not be allowed to take part in the activity 
unless they have it with them on the day.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
The Year 5 Team 

School Lunch 
Your child will need to take a packed lunch and drink with them (NO GLASS BOTTLES, CHOCOLATE, SWEETS OR 
FIZZY DRINKS PLEASE). 
For those of you who order your child’s lunch online, we request that you select the sandwich option (which 
will always be a cheese bun) for this day and this will ensure your child will be provided with a school packed 
lunch on the day.  If your child is having a school’s packed lunch, they will need an additional drink.  
A rucksack / shoulder bag would be useful to carry their lunch in. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


